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	EXCURSION TO KANGERLUSSUAQ 2018

Information to participants:
We propose a meeting for all participants, where we will present information on the logistic and scientific content of the excursion.

The meeting will take place:
Thursday April 19 at 18-20.
We will meet at the Auditorium at Geoscience, Høegh Guldbergsgade 2, 8000 Aarhus C.
The excursion program: Read the attached detailed plan: 23-29. July 2018

Introduction to the excursion:
The course leaders

Logistics:
Plane: Arrange your travel to/from Kangerlussuaq.
Transport: Cars have been rented for internal transport in the field area

Stay overnight:
We sleep in tents (5 nights) in a camp about 20 km east of Kangerlussuaq close at the ice margin.
Can you bring a tent? Together with the rest of our equipment it will be sent by ship to Kangerlussuaq, but departure is early - usually at the beginning of May. 
Can you bring a Trangia. The course will provide spirit. It will be sent with our equipment to Kangerlussuaq.
The last 2 nights take place in Kangerlussuaq:
You can stay at the camp site close at the airport at a price of 75 kr/night
You can stay at KISS at a price of 425 kr/night (in a shared double room)

Personal equipment:
Sleeping bag and mattress: Read the list of recommended equipment
Bring your own mug, plate and cutlery.

Electricity: The course will try to arrange a generator to charge phones, cameras etc. at the camp site.

Food:
Buy your own food in Kangerlussuaq at arrival. We recommend arranging small groups (2-4) persons.
It will be possible to buy extra supplies during the course if needed.

Crampons: We provide crampons if you can´t bring them yourself. They will be sent by ship.

Keld Rømer Rasmussen, John Korstgaard and Niels Tvis Knudsen

